
Frank Dillman 

2273 County Road 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 36866 

 

HAND-DELIVERED to Chairman Louis Maxwell during Macon County 

Commission meeting on October 11, 2022 

October 11, 2022 

Chairman Louis Maxwell 

Macon County Commission 

Macon County Courthouse 

Tuskegee, AL   

 

Dear Chairman Maxwell, 

Under the Alabama Open Records Act and Macon County Public Records policy and 

in compliance with Alabama Supreme Court rulings pertaining to the County’s 

obligation to provide business documents to the public, I am requesting county 

documents as related to its approved 2022 County Business Licenses.  

I am requesting the document to be in an electronic format similar to a 

spreadsheet or database query emailed to me at frank@frankdillman.com, not a 

printed version of the electronic format.   

Specific data includes, business name, business owner, and mailing address.   

Because this request may not adequately fit on the County Public Records Request 

Form, I have taken the liberty to attach this written request.  

Please have the electronic file to me at frank@frankdillman.com no later than 

Friday, October 14, 2022.  

 

Best,  

 

Frank Dillman  

 

This is my second request for the 2022 

county business license data, the first 

on September 22, 2022 remains open 

and without a reason for denial.  


